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December 1, 2015   
VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2015-0065 – Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc.  

Response to Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) Late Notice of Intervention  
 
We are in receipt of the correspondence of Enersource of November 30, 2015. 
 
We would note that VECC has intervened in a number of Enersource applications over the past decade 
and its participation has been adjudged responsible and of assistance to the Board in the determination 
of the issues therein. These proceedings have included: 
 

EB 2013-0124 
EB 2010-0078 
EB 2009-0193 
EB2007-0706 
EB 2005-0360 

  
If our inadvertence in late filing can be resolved in the manner suggested, we would respectfully suggest 
that we are prepared to make a responsible contribution to this proceeding, much as we have done in 
other Enersource distribution applications, marshalling a team with over 85 cumulative years of 
experience in energy regulation matters. 
 
Once again, we apologize for our late filing of our intervention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Cc:  Enersource 
 Intervenors 
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